


especially now with the cost of living crisis and the war in Ukraine.  We cannot and must
not build on this land as once it's gone it's gone for ever! Especially as a lot of Brown Field
land in available just opposite this proposed development in the Colthrop complex.

7. Housing expansion in the Colthrop complex could potentially also solve the age old
problem of the Thatcham railway crossing as builders could be obliged to provide a bridge
over the railway crossing in Colthrop with a road access to the road norrh of Thatcham.
What a huge benefit to all residents  and businesses in the local area this would be. 

8.  Over the past fifty years I have lived on  and now reside in 
. It saddens me to see the increase of housing by infilling usually with  large

houses with multiple cars which only encourages more people into the area not solving any
traffic issues or even enhancing the villages.  I love this area and enjoy the freedom of
fresh air, walking and observing wild life, all of which we are told is essential to our health
and well being.  There must come a time when planners think more broadly and more into
the future as every concrete building allowed on 'our green and pleasant land' can only be
detrimental by steadily urbanising our villages.

Roger Aylward, concerned local resident.
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